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PCM will ge their money, “One way or another.” 

An obvious observation suggests that the in-

crease in the “Management Fee” beginning in 

2006 compensated for the termination of the 

“Incentive Plan.” 

Reality 

According to information received by Residents 

Voice, there may be another possible secret plan 

for payments to some PCM employees. 

This plan, unknown to GRF, is titled the “GRF 

Discretionary Bonus” plan. The selection of the 

name to include GRF, was more than likely to im-

ply future validity and ownership to the plan. 

Yes! Our Boards are at fault thru lack of oversight, 

except for the Third Mutual who initiated the law-

suit, but PCM was the initiator and the source of 

this money mismanagement. 

Can we ever trust PCM again? If the GRF Board 

allows their name to be tied to this secret bonus, 

they are more gullible than we can imagine. 

Residents Voice is attempting to obtain confirma-

tion of this information. See Table below: 


